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Raszka Shelley

From: Janette Teevan <jmteevan@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:43 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

I am VERY alarmed by HB 3515 which will prevent the gray wolf being protected in our state!!!!  

Prohibiting the State Fish and Wildlife Commission from including the gray wolf on list of threatened or endangered species 

would be a horrible law! We must PROTECT native Oregon species like gray wolves, not allow them to be killed! 

Thank you, 
Janette Teevan 
8649 N. Crawford St 
Portland, OR 97203 
 


